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Sent: 24 April 2019 08:12
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: 18/00220/F - Land north of Milton Road, Adderbury - archaeological investigation 19/00124/DISC

Caroline

The amended version of the evaluation report for the first phase of the staged programme of archaeological investigation is now acceptable.

This evaluation has identified archaeological features on the site including a possible continuation of the significant prehistoric ritual monuments found immediately east of this site.

As such a further programme of archaeological mitigation will be required ahead of the development of these areas.

We would therefore not recommend the discharge of the condition for a staged programme at this stage.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 
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